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Tuesday 2nd September 2008 
 
The IPCC is happy to announce that its Chairman, Mr. Rajendra Pachauri, has 
been reelected by acclamation this morning for a second term.  
 
Mr. Pachauri has been the head of the organization since 2002. Under his leadership, the 
IPCC released “Climate Change 2007”, its Fourth Assessment Report, and was awarded 
the Nobel Peace Prize that same year.  
 
The Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change is holding its 29th Plenary session in 
Geneva until Thursday 4 September. All other agenda items under discussion, including 
the election of the other Bureau members, are still in progress. The new team elected by 
all member countries will lead the IPCC through the preparation of the Fifth Assessment 
Report, which is expected to be released in 2014.   
 
Mr. Pachauri will meet the press on Thursday following the closure of the Plenary at 
13.00, at the CICG in Geneva. He will then introduce the new Bureau members and 
provide information on other major items concerning the future IPCC work program.  
 
The Chairman will only be available for interviews on that occasion. 
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